
Notice Date: 25/11/2020

This is for the information of all the respected members of Rangia College

teaching and non teaching staff that best library attendance of the staff is an

important issue with regard to ensuing NAAC visit to the College. Therefore, I

request you all to bring the library card whenever visit the library so that we can

show a good attendance rate to NAAC. Further, it is requested to visit the library
very frequently.

Regards ,

Librarian "'"'WW
Rangia College, Rangia.




